
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Circular No.32/2024-25                           Date : 02 July, 2024 
 

 
APPEAL FOR SPONSORING A CHILD’S EDUCATION 

 
“Philanthropy is not about money. It’s about using whatever resources 
you have at your fingertips and applying them to improving the world.”  -  

Melinda Gates 
 

Dear Parent, 
 
As we navigate these challenging times, we recognize that there are many parents within our 
community who are struggling to pay school fees and are requesting fee waivers. While the school 
is doing its best to accommodate some of these requests, the number of families seeking help 
continues to grow. 
 
We are reaching out to our benevolent parent community to come forward and sponsor a child’s 
education. Your support can make a significant difference in a child’s life. There can be no better 
gift than the gift of education, which has the power to transform lives and futures. 
 
If you are in a position to help, please consider sponsoring a child's education. Your generosity 
will ensure that every child has the opportunity to continue their studies without interruption.  In 
case you are interested please contact Ms Binu in the school office or alternatively you may reach 
out to your child’s Class teacher who will help you through the process  
 
Thank you for your kindness and support. 
 
 
             Asha Prabhakar 
                      (Principal) 
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